
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

ADVISORY NOTICE 

For immediate release 

 

REOPENING OF LAND-BASED GAMING ESTABLISHMENTS 

 

(MOHAWK TERRITORY OF KAHNAWAKE – 02 June 2021) – As of 6:00 AM on  

June 4, 2021, all land-based gaming establishments licensed by the Kahnawà:ke  

Gaming Commission (KGC), who have complied with the conditions set forth by the  

Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force, can reopen to the public. 

 

The KGC maintains its mandate in regards to gaming within the territory. Any health and  

safety requirements as set forth by the Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force Bulletin released  

May 27, 2021 will be monitored by the Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force. 

 

Daryl Leclaire  

Chairman  

Kahnawake Gaming Commission 

  


